
Spanish Literature Committee Report 

for the November 2nd 2024 Trustee Meeting 

 

 

Our Spanish Literature Committee has been stuck on "A New Beginning" Red Book for a while. 

We have moved sections to our Google Drive and asking our Committe members to post any 

suggested corrections or comments for a specific section on our Google Drive. We are ready to 

provide any training to our Committee members who need help updating or adding comments to 

our documents online. We hope this will help us complete "A New Beginning", one of our largest 

projects, by the end of this year. 

 

We started working on updating and correcting our Spanish booklet for "Working the Steps". 

Our current version is extremely out of date and it is not usefull for our Spanish speaking areas. 

Good progress has been made on this project thus far. 

 

In addition, we have met with new trustees and new members of the Regional Service Offices 

for the Spanish Speaking areas of our GA Fellowship. We are making good progress in getting 

them to understand what we are doing and to get them to collaborate with us. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Julian F. 

Spanish Litterature Committee Chairperson 

 


